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To develop local leaders who will then have a global community
impact. In this effort, we have made a commitment to promote
and support charitable and educational activities within the
Queens community through the awarding of college scholarships
and encouraging leadership among youth.

In addition, the Foundation brings health and socioeconomic
initiatives to the residents of the Queens community.




DUES & ASSESSMENTS

FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT

2017 AT A GLANCE...

g Our 2016 Annual Report, Char500 - 990 EZ, was filed timely with
the Internal Revenue Service in August 2017. The return was
prepared and filed by Prime Accounting Services (DAL,
Stephanie Haskins)

o We were approved for and obtained our tax exemption
certificate, Form ST-119.1. This certificate allows us to make
tax-free purchases for the benefit of the Foundation only.
Inappropriate use could result in revocation of the certificate.

o We obtained fidelity/bond insurance for the Board of Directors
and renewed our Professional Liability Insurance with
Hirschfeld & Associates Corp.

o We successfully recruited members to join the Resource
Development and Bylaws committees who actively worked to
the benefit of the Foundation. The Resource Development
committee, chaired by V.P. Paula Tudor, spearheaded a new
fundraising tool, Give by Cell, which was used for the scholarship
luncheon fundraiser in November and for our 1st "Giving
Tuesday" Social Media Fundraising Campaign. They were also
responsible for increased corporate sponsorship, grants and
in-kind donations. The Bylaws committee, chaired by
Parliamentarian Kelli Muse, dedicated long hours to the review
of our current bylaws to present proposed bylaw amendments,
which will then be brought to the general membership for
review and discussion.

o The website, www.pearlsandivyfoundation.org was updated
and made available to the public in order to learn more about
us and make online donations.

o A monthly newsletter was distributed to the membership until
June 2017, after which the distribution was changed to
quarterly. Currently a Publicity Chairman and committee
members are needed.

Develop the capabilities of the Board Obtain increased sponsorships and
of Directors via governance and grants in order to support the
fundraising trainings & workshops programs of Epsilon Pi Omega

Provide additional clarity to the Cigisetr g vvelll s o latenidl s

. . support other worthy causes in our
general membership via a series of

workshops on the Education of the community as defined by our mission.
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